

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

October 18, 2012

Opinder Singh 3901 S. 85<sup>th</sup> St. Greenfield, WI 53228 Attys. Caitlin Noonan and Jamie Lavora Kim & LaVoy SC 2505 N. 124<sup>th</sup> St., Ste. 220 Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Mr. Singh, Atty. Noonan, and Atty. Lavora:

This is to notify you that a letter, dated October 16, 2012, was sent to you in error. That letter referenced that the City's Common Council, on October 16, 2012, adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to not renew the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license of Opinder Singh based on the police report, criminal complaint, and judgment conviction. Please note that it is not the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license that was not renewed but rather the Taxicab Permit of Opinder Singh at 3901 S. 85th St. that was not renewed.

Attached you will find the correct letter referencing the correct license.

Respectfully,





Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

October 18, 2012

Opinder Singh 3901 S. 85<sup>th</sup> St. Greenfield, WI 53228

Attys. Caitlin Noonan and Jamie Lavora Kim & LaVoy SC 2505 N. 124<sup>th</sup> St., Ste. 220 Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Mr. Singh, Atty. Noonan, and Atty. Lavora:

This is to notify you that on October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew the Taxicab Permit at 3901 S. 85<sup>th</sup> St. based on the police report, criminal complaint, and judgment conviction.

On October 5, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Taxicab Permit. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 16, 2012 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did appear and you did file written objections. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to not renew the Taxicab Permit at 3901 S. 85<sup>th</sup> St. based on the police report, criminal complaint, and judgment conviction.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,



